
 

Richmond Carvers Society  
 meets every Wednesday from 

6:30-9:00 pm during the school 
year at Hugh McRoberts School, 
8980 Williams Rd at Garden City 
Rd  

 The Prez Sez 
 

 
Prez Sez, 
We have learned that this Wednesday will be Tomòs last evening 
before he moves. Iôm sure many of us know and appreciate 
Tomôs dedication to the art of design and carving. My first even-
ing I was impressed that I was introduced to all the members. 
When that was finished Tom quietly came to me and called me 
over to his table where he looked again at the carving I had 
brought. He encouraged me for the work I had done and then 
showed me how to avoid some of the common mistakes that 
come from using a not sharp enough knife. He then took about 
20 minutes to explain and show me how to properly sharpen a 
carving knife. Then, he said ñNow, It's your turnò!  So for another 
20 minutes or so, he patiently watched me sharpen my knife, of-
fering suggestions that continue today to make my carving 
somewhat more realistic and certainly more enjoyable. So Tom, 
my personal big thanks for your patient training, listening to my 
ideas and plans for carving, and your patient teaching. I donôt 
expect to attain your level of making carvings come to life, but 
your guidance has opened a way of seeing a whole new world 
for me.  
Iôm sure many of you reading this also appreciate Tomôs talent 
and leadership abilities. Later on in this letter you will read some 
details of the meeting on next Wednesday. Pleas join us if you 
can. 
Blessings to all, 
Dave 
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Meeting Dates 
 
No Meetings. March 21 

And 28 due to spring break  
 

       W Sights 
 

 

A truly different carving  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EikqdCtW7wo 
 

President  
    David Kennedy 
Vice President  
     Mike Cohene  
Treasurer  
      John Scott 
Membership 
      Linda Love 
Demos 
      John Scott 
Show Chair 
      Dan Lemire 
Vice Show Chair 
      David Phillips  
Library 
      Linda Lait  
Secretary 
      David Price 
Website  
      Conrad Rademaker 
Newsletter 
      Neil Elmer. 
Social Committee 
      Kati DeGraaf , Linda Lait 
Members at Large 
      Len Sawyer& Beryl Brown 



 Coming Events 
 

 
 
 
 

WASHINGTON -  

Tri-City Wood Carvers Association - 24th Artistry in 
Wood Juried Show  5929 West Metaline Ave 

Kennewick, WA 99336 Tri-Tech Skills Center, 5929 
West Metaline Ave Kennewick, WA 99336 Registra-
tion: Friday March 16th, 2018 4 PM to 8 PM (Setup at 
2PM) Exhibit and Sale Saturday March 17th, 2018 
9AM to 5 PM Sunday March 18th, 2018 9AM to 3:30 

PM  

Artistry in Wood, April14-15 
Quilceda Carvers 

Marysville, WA 

http://www.quilcedacarvers.club 
B.C. 

Pacific Brant carving and art show 2018  April 7& 8th 
132 Jensen Ave E, Parksville  B.C.                  Satur-

day 10-5   Sunday 10-4   Admission $                            

Richmond carvers show May 26 & 27 at Hugh 
McRoberts school  8980 Williams Rd Richmond 

Manitoba 

2018 Prairie Canada Carving Championship Show 
& Competition2018 Mid-Canada Fish Carving Cham-
pionship .Pembina Curling Club, Winnipeg Friday, 
April 20, 2018   4:00 pm until 7:00 pm - carving 

entry drop-off  
Saturday, April 21, 2018  7 - 8 am  - carving drop 

off for out of town carvers 
             9 am to 4:30 pm - Show and Competition 
                  5:30 Banquet  - cocktails and dinner  
Sunday, April 22, 2018    9 am to 4 pm - Show 

and Competition 

Fraser valley Art of the Carver  October 20  Sat-
urday 11 am ï4 pm Matsqui Hall Abbotsford  

 

         
SMILE                                              .                                                   

  

  
How does a woodcarver carve? 

Whittle by Whittle  
(submitted by Aleesa Cohene) 
 

  

         
Newsletter ideas 
 
 
If anyone has any photos, articles, non of-
fensive jokes, or anything they think the 
club would be interested to see in the news-
letter please Email it to Maple-
head1@hotmail.com and if possible I will 
include it . If it is time sensitive please send 
it by the 10th of the month for inclusion 

 

 

Why do they call woodcarving whit-
tling? 
 
 

Because you start with a bigger piece 
of wood, and you make it whittler. 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.quilcedacarvers.club%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cad1e55ad8f1d493583cd08d57fcdb1de%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636555443779211276&sdata=sjvrq5Iw6IxuSZBevT57STSgn4MGJwCkg65AeC2VRhE%3


 
Time to get Carving so you can get your 
entries in for the May 26th show  



 
 

 

DONATIONS FOR THE SHOW 
 
As I mentioned at the AGM it is essential that we make money at our an-
nual show, in order to ensure the financial stability of the club. To this 
end I am requesting members to be proactive and assist us in seeking 
donations from commercial organizations. We all know of people who 
run their own businesses or are employed by larger companies. 
  
I have been successful in writing  an e mail, along the following lines. 
 
Richmond Carvers have had an annual show at Steveston Community 
Centre for the past 27 years, and we have been informed that this ven-
ue is no longer available to us. We have secured a new venue for the 
2018 at McRoberts High School on Williams Road in Richmond. Howev-
er we now have to entice the general public to make the journey to 
McRoberts School, and as part of this strategy we are offering FREE 
ADMISSION to everyone. This has an impact on our show revenue and 
we are looking to commercial organizations to make a small donation to 
help us with this financial shortfall 
  
If you have any questions our Treasurer, John Scott, will by pleases to 
assist you, his contact information is 604-278-2873 or johnscot-
t278.js@gmail.com 
 
Richmond Carvers Society  
PO Box 36507 
Sea fair Post Office, 
Richmond 
V7C 5M4 
 
Thanks 
John Scott  



               
 
 

A generous donation of  $200 was made towards 
the show by Johns daughters company. 
 
Below is the name of the company. If you should 
have need of their service please keep them in 
mind. 



 
 

                  DEMONSTRATIONS   
Through out the year our club does a 
number of demonstrations. These help 
to raise the profile of the club and help 
to inform the public about carving. 
It also can help to find new members 
to keep the club alive. 
 
Please try to find time to help out at 
some . Carvers of all abilities are help-
ful, or even sitting at the table answer-
ing peoples questions.  
 
I list below the following dates which have been agreed with Britan-
nia Shipyard. 
 
May. 12 
Aug.  12 
Aug.  18 
Sep.  29 
 
All of these demonstrations will be held in the Murakami Boatworks 
building, from noon until 4 pm. 
  
The dates for the Maritime Festival have been changed, and I will 
advise these as and when they come to hand and whether we de-
cide to participate. 
 
I hope that the members can reserve some time in the summer to 
join us for these demonstrations 
 Thanks 
John Scott  



Carving session  with Mask  and  frog bowl projects plus a 
couple of others. 



April 14 will be Toms Last meeting with us as he is moving to 
the  wilds of Alberta. He has been a great help to many of us 
with lots of advise and inspiration as well as being a past 
president of our club. 
 
He will be missed by all of us so Please take the time to wish 
him well . 


